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Operational Services
Exhibit - Informing Parents/Guardians About Offender Community Notification
Laws
On District letterhead, website, and/or in student handbook
Date:
To: Parents/Guardians
Re: Offender Community Notification Laws
State law requires schools to notify parents/guardians during school registration or parent-teacher
conferences that information about sex offenders and violent offenders against youth is available to the
public on the Ill. State Police (ISP) website. The ISP website contains the following:

Illinois Sex Offender Registry, https://isp.illinois.gov/Sor/Disclaimer
Illinois Murderer and Violent Offender Against Youth Registry,
https://isp.illinois.gov/MVOAY/Disclaimer
Frequently Asked Questions Concerning Sex Offenders, https://isp.illinois.gov/Sor/FAQs


